
Report of the Working party for actions regarding the Car Park – August 2025 
 

At the July Parish Council meeting the Council authorised the Clerk to engage solicitors on 
behalf of the Council. This process has proved to be more complex than anticipated and, at the 
date of writing (26th July), is still not complete. 
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